
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 February 2005 

6. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 NEW BRIGHTON ROAD LANDSCAPING 
 
 A letter was received from G Craig, New Brighton Horticultural Society, regarding concerns about the 

planting of cabbage trees along the berm of the recent reconstruction of New Brighton Road (Bower 
Avenue to Hawke Street). 

 
The Board noted the concerns expressed in a resident’s letter to Carole Evans and asked that officers 
take into consideration the identified safety issues at 504 New Brighton Road. 

 
The Board decided to write to the Horticultural Society to thank them for their letter, to explain the 
situation more clearly and to circulate a copy of the letter from the Council officer that details 
widespread support for the cabbage trees along New Brighton Road. 

 
The meeting adjourned at 5.40 pm for the presentation of Certificates of Appreciation and an informal 
update on the New Brighton Revitalisation Project.  The meeting reconvened at 7.25 pm. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


